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OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR

UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE
* *p4 4 FEDERAL BUREAU OF INVESTIGATION

~**AU OF 1* WASHINGTON, D.C. 20535

September 29, 1978

Dr. Hector Garcia
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Thanks for joining us at our Minority Recruitment
Conference at the FBI Academy, September 6-8, 1978. Your
participation and remarks added much to the success of the
seminar.

I want to again express my strong commitment to
substantially increase the FBI' s ranks with minority and female
Special Agents and appreciate your assistance in these efforts.

E nclosed you will find a copy of the report of the
conference and a copy of the group photograph taken September 6,
1978.

Sincerely yours,

64414 #4 ~645&-
William H. Webster

Director

Enclosures (2)

0141 -4/11  661* A'k.
Aw ws-fl (cl·r*#t G.dh/L ~-k--4 J ZW-L

t«Soyo Ul 9- 4#47 .

·IOLUT,04  &

4* RL egar* :
:

"76.1916

0


